
Owls News
Hi Owls! 
Hope you are keeping well. Enjoy reading and please if you want to share anything email it to 
s.baston@shepherdsdown.hants.sch.uk
Love from the Owls Team 

Sarah          Katie            Shauna         Lisa             Em

18th May 2020

Maths Focus
I thought this week we could 
focus on Maths! 
In Owls class, we incorporate 
maths into lots of different 
sessions: tablework, cooking, 
bucket time, music and lots 
more! 
Numberblocks on cbeebies is a 
great maths based program. 
Look on the next page for a 
choosing board of some of Owls 
favourite number songs (they 
can all be found on youtube or 
youtube kids). 

This week’s video is a maths themed bucket time – look 
on the blog! It was VERY strange doing a bucket time 
without the children there, so it didn’t feel quite a good as 
usual!!! Also, sorry for the poor camera angle! 
Ewa (Doves class teacher) joined in for Stage 3 – Five Little 
Speckled Frogs. She beautifully modelled how to persevere 
when things go wrong! I’ve then said “your turn!” so please 
feel free to join in at home! I’ve put a communication board 
and some frog cut outs in this newsletter (maybe you could 
attach the frog cut outs to ball pond balls or plastic 
bottles/containers). 

Sign of 
the Week









The Owls team LOVE hearing from you! Please 
continue sending emails to let us know what you’ve 
been up to at home. 

Dillon has been enjoying lots of sensory and creative activities. 

He is also enjoying going on long walks and exploring outside 


